
 
  

 

   

  
 
 
 
Ref: 24027547  

 
 
Mr David Bezuidenhout 
Chief Executive Officer 
West Wimmera Shire Council 
PO Box 201 
EDENHOPE  VIC  3318  
 
 
 
Dear Mr Bezuidenhout  
 
PROPOSED EXTENSION OF CONTRACT NUMBER 10025 FOR MAINTENANCE OF 
VARIOUS ARTERIAL ROADS 
 
I refer to the above contract between West Wimmera Shire Council and Regional Roads 
Victoria for the delivery of a range maintenance services throughout the Shire area, which 
expires on 30 June 2023.  
 
Regional Roads Victoria, part of the Department of Transport, would like to offer West 
Wimmera Shire Council to extend the contract duration by 6 months to 31 December 2023.  
 
You are requested to consider the above and provide a response before 14 January 2023. 
 
Subject to agreement to the contract extension, Schedules 1 and 5 of the existing contract 
will continue to apply for the proposed extended contract period, and will remain subject to 
rise and fall. Please note that Section 199 - Provision for Adjustment of Contract Sum will 
also continue to apply to the contract rates. 
 
I would like to thank West Wimmera Shire Council for your continued support and service 
provided to the Department of Transport and the community. 
 
Please contact Kathy Sceney, Manager Commercial & Performance on 0427 758 119 should 
you wish to discuss this matter further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Liam Butcher 
Director Regional Maintenance Delivery 
 
09 / 12 / 2022  
  


